
 

 

Easter Celebrations in Nursery and Pre-school 

 

 
Friday 24th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Grandparents 
 
We would like to invite you to join our Easter celebrations. These will take place next Friday, 31st March.  
 
The Nursery and Pre-school have recently been inspected by Ofsted. The outcome of the inspection is 
confidential until the report has been through Ofsted’s quality assurance process. We are hoping that the 
report will be published next week so that we can include the outcome from the inspection in our Easter 
celebrations.  
 
Due to the age of the children the Easter activities will be different in each room. They are as follows: 
Pre-school 
11.00am or 3.00pm - families are invited to join the children for an Easter egg hunt and to listen to them 
sing an Easter song. 
If your child does not attend on a Friday and you would like them to participate in these activities then 
please feel free to accompany them for the Easter egg hunt and Easter song at 11.00am or 3.00pm. Please 
tell your child’s key person if you intend to come to either of these sessions. 
 
Nursery 
We would like parents or an adult to stay with their child to help them with the activities (this works in a 
similar way to the Christmas craft workshop). 
 

Morning Afternoon 

8.45 – 10.30am – adults stay with their child 

to help with cake, biscuit and hat making. 

There will also be storytelling and an Easter 

egg hunt. 

10.30 am – Children will sing Easter songs 

for their families. 

You may wish to take your child home after 

the singing, otherwise children can stay for 

the rest of the session and lunch will be 

available as usual. 

12.30 – 2pm - adults stay with their child to 

help with cake, biscuit and hat making. There 

will also be storytelling and an Easter egg 

hunt. 

2.00pm – Children will sing Easter songs for 

their families. 

You wish to take your child home after the 

singing, otherwise children can stay for the 

rest of the session.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all next Friday. 
With best wishes 
 
                                       
Catherine Croft (Headteacher) 

 


